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‘Every Child, Every Opportunity’
                                                                                         Thursday 28th August 2025

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 I hope you’re all having a fab week so far and you managed to enjoy the bank holiday! Today I am writing to check in to see if you are all feeling prepped and ready for school. Here’s a little check list to help you feel organised: 

· School uniform and P.E kit is ready to go! Remember your P.E kit should come into school with your child on their first day and this will stay in school until we feel the children are ready to dress themselves independently. 
· Your child has another bag that will stay in school that should include:  
a spare change of clothes (even if your child doesn’t have frequent accidents, it’s important for them to feel comfortable in their own clothes just in case!), a pair of wellies and a puddle suit as we will go outside rain or shine each afternoon.  
· You’ve got your child a bookbag (this will come into school every day to keep learning, pictures, drawings, creations and reading books safe!). 
· You’ve ordered hot school dinners if your child isn’t having a packed lunch from home. 
· You know when your home visit day and time slot is. This will be found in a previous email. 
· You’ve been working hard with your child for them to; independently go to the toilet, wipe themselves and wash their hands, to get dressed into their uniform by themselves (don’t worry, we know the buttons can be really tricky!). 
· You’ve handed in all your transition forms and paperwork to the office 
· Let us know when your child will be starting full time by completing the previously sent form link 

And with that, you and your child will be ready to go 😊. It can feel like an overwhelming time, but you’ve got this and we’re here to help along the way!  
See you all really soon. 
Miss Matthew  
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